From: Harden Sooper <

Date: August 20, 2021 at 9:10:30 AM PDT
To: Eleanor Manzano <Eleanor.Manzano@redondo.org>
Subject: Resignation from the Public Safety Commission
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links.

Hi Eleanor,

Hope all is well! I’'m writing to let you know that, unfortunately, | need to resign from my position on the
Public Safety Commission. I've accepted a job with the state as an administrative law judge and my
resignation is necessary to avoid any actual or perceived conflicts of interest.

Please let me know if you need anything else from me.

Thanks much,
Harden



